
 

 

Great Alne Parish Assembly Wednesday 19 May 2021 at Wednesday 19th May 2021 at Great Alne Primary 
School at 7pm. 

 

PRESENT 
 
 
 
APOLOGIES FOR 
ABSENCE 
 
WELCOME BY THE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
 
 
 
 
PARISH COUNCIL 
CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 
2020-21 
 
 
 
 

Councillors Mr L Bowring, Mr P Clark, Mr I Millard, Cllr D Francis, Clerk (Kyla Brown) 
 
Members of the public; 0 
 
Cllr Mrs H Mainwaring, District Councillor Ms G Forman 
 
 
The Chair of Great Alne Parish Council, Cllr Mr Lynn Bowring welcomed everyone to the Parish 
Assembly. Due to COVID-19 and the lockdown restrictions in place, this Parish Assembly would be 
adjourned after essential business with the second part rescheduled for later in the year when 
other organisations within our parish, as well as members of the public, would be happy to come 
along. Hopefully the rescheduled meeting could be arranged before the end of British Summer 
Time. 
 
The Chairman gave his report highlighting the main issues for 2020/2021- please see Appendix 1.  
 
 
 
 
The second part of the 2020/2021 Parish Assembly Meeting will be notified in due course and 
depending on Government Covid restrictions and guidance in place at the time. 
 

Meeting ended 8.05pm. 
 

************** 
 

 

 

 


